
 

                                
 
Invitation: Enrichment Programme Presentation 
 
 
19th May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
I am delighted to invite you to a presentation introducing our redeveloped Enrichment Programme. 
 
Date: Tuesday, May 27th, 2025 
Time: 8:00–9:00 am 
Location: Primary Hall 
 
During the session, we will explore the following key areas: 

• What the Enrichment Programme is 
• Why we offer it 
• How it connects with our wider school initiatives 
• How the programme operates 

 
To ensure we address any questions you may have, you are welcome to submit your queries in 
advance using this simple form. 
 
All parents are warmly invited to attend. We hope you will join us for this informative session and 
look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rick Kirtland (Assistant Principal, Inclusion & Welfare) 
and the Enrichment Team 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScx5h5Yc2DYig8l2vxRbdfvb6r0_ZgqfUWTlptZCofKmvPHPw/viewform?usp=header

